From: Stephenbosin@aol.com

Sent: Sunday, April 10, 2016 9:20 AM
To: Comments Mailbox

Subject: Page Limit

| am not aware of any data showing the need for this change. Unless we know how often this had occurred, there is no
reason for the rule change. | suggest that we continue to let counsel for the litigant decide. There are times when more
pages are needed that is why there are at times long briefs, and long judicial decisions.
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